
IN THE SUBORDINATE COURTS OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE 
 

REGISTRAR’S CIRCULAR NO. 1 OF 2014 
 
 

SUBORDINATE COURTS RENAMED AS THE STATE COURTS  
 
 
 Parliament has approved that the Subordinate Courts be renamed as the State Courts 
wef 7 March 2014.  The Subordinate Courts Act (Cap. 321) has accordingly been amended to 
read as the State Courts Act (Cap 321).   
 
2 Following the name change, kindly note that wef 7 March 2014, the new electronic mail 
address for the officers of the State Courts shall be as follows: [no change]@statecourts.gov.sg  
 

Dated the 3rd day of March 2014. 
 
 

 
JENNIFER MARIE 
REGISTRAR 
SUBORDINATE COURTS 
 


